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New York, September 3, 2010 
 

You are cordially invited to the very first gathering of the Heidelberg Alumni U.S. (HAUS) Regional 
Chapter in Washington D.C. with Universität Heidelberg’s Vice-Rector for International Affairs, Thomas 
Pfeiffer. Prof. Pfeiffer will give an overview of the latest news and developments at the university. 
Christian Jörgens, Minister-Counselor and Head of the Science and Technology Section at the Embassy 
of the Federal Republic of Germany, has graciously offered to co-host the event. 
 
Universität Heidelberg is looking for former students, exchange students, professors, researchers and 
friends to build its American HAUS (Heidelberg Alumni U.S.). After successfully founding the national 
Alumni organization, we are now establishing Regional Chapters in different areas of the country. 
 
Whether you spent a semester, a year or even graduated at Universität Heidelberg, you are invited. All 
friends of Heidelberg are also welcome at the reception 
 

on Tuesday, September 21, 2010, 6:30 PM 
at the Embassy House 

1900 Foxhall Road, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20007 

 
You will have the chance to network or reconnect with other former Heidelbergers. We will discuss the 
upcoming 625th anniversary of the university in 2011. And most of all, we look forward to hearing YOUR 
ideas for the HAUS Washington D.C. Regional Club! 
 
Please R.S.V.P by September 17, 2010 at info@heidelberguniversity.org or 212-758-3324. 
(Registration required, please bring I.D. Street parking only) 
 
We realize that for some of you Washington might not be exactly in your neighborhood. But we would 
like to take this opportunity to inform you about the closest Regional Chapter and encourage you to stay 
in touch and give us your e-mail information. We would love to hear from you at 
info@HeidelbergUniversity.org. 
 
Mit herzlichen Grüßen und bis bald, 

 
Irmintraud Jost 
Executive Director, Heidelberg University Association 
Heidelberg Alumni U.S. (HAUS) 


